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Comments: Hello and thank you for extending the comment period and allowing this opportunity to comment.  I

want to support motorized use in the winter on our public lands.  I feel the public interest is far better served by

allowing public access to our public lands as opposed to locking it up and prohibiting access.  Any potential

environmental impact are extremely disputable and insignificant in the big picture.  Snowmobilers are some of the

best stewards of our public lands and support many other recreational opportunities for all winter and year-round

access.  

 

Please consider my comments as support for increasing access for motorized access in the winter season.

 

Thanks, Adam Pummill


